
 
              

PSALM 125 
  

Believers are like the God’s holy mountain: 

they cannot be moved but stand forever. 

            As the mountains surround Jerusalem, 

            so God encircles us from here to eternity. 

  

The rod of evil shall not rule this earth forever, 

for it was created for loving people. 

            So do not even think about giving in 

            and getting your hands mixed up with evil. 

  

Increase goodness to those who do good, 

and to those who remain true in heart. 

            As for crooks who are as twisted as their deeds, 

            God will send off to the lost tribe of evil souls. 

  

Shalom be with Israel! 

            Peace with all God’s people! 
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Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we 

extend a warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and 

fellowship. Our Minister is Rev.John Howard (to 30th Sept.2018)        

Tel 0429 081 046 
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      This Week at Seacliff  
TakeUs2                      6pm Tonight 9th September 
Women’s Night F/ship   7.30pm Wed. 12th Sept. 
 
                                What’s  News  
TakeUs2 tonight. 
Maureen and Max will take us to people and places ancient and 
modern, obscure and well-known, all in 12 days on the Saone and 
Rhone Rivers in SE France. Oh, and a couple of days in 
Barcelona. 
 
WOMENS NIGHT FELLOWSHIP 

Our first September meeting together is on Wednesday, 
12thSeptember, 2018, at 7.30 pm.  After a short meeting, we will 
be sharing in a Games Evening which is being planned by the 
Social Committee. 
Hopefully we will have a visit from Rev. John Howard although it 
is their night to baby sit grandchildren.  His visit hasn’t been 
confirmed to me at this stage. I will let the Yellow Group know if 
they need to do a Devotion, as they are on duty that night.  Come 
along and enjoy some fun and laughter.                               Von 

 
Men’s Dinner for September 
The next men’s dinner will be held at the Morphett Arms Hotel,138 
Morphett Road, Glengowrie. 
Please meet at 6.30pm for a 7pm start. For inquiries or transport, 
please contact Dene Goldsack  8296 1046. 
                                                                                              Dene 
Cogs n Coffee  
A number of riders were asking, “Where is Gerry ?”, when we 
started out on Wed. He very rarely misses a ride. Unfortunately, 
he had a couple of sore ribs and decided best to have a rest. We 
look forward to him joining us once things are better. John was 
also missing due to a bout of shingles. 
Next weeks ride is to Willunga, catching the 9.06am train from 
Seacliff.                                                                              Brian  
 



                    
 
Red Dove Cafe , Royal Adelaide Show  
We present a photo of Maxine cooking eggs at Red Dove Cafe , 
Royal Adelaide Show, last Monday. The Red Dove Café has been 
operating since 1951 and relies entirely on volunteers. Its new 
location has proved very successful, and each year many 
thousands of dollars are distributed to worthwhile causes. 
Warwick reports that quite a number of patrons made very 
favourable comments about the food and coffee.           Warrick 
 

Exhibition and Craft Fair – Sat. 27th October 
I've had a donation of a couple of new platters and bowls and we 
would like to use them as part of the raffle prizes, however we 
would like some items to put in them.  If you feel you could assist 
in this way, we would like one to have an afternoon tea style focus 
eg, pretty serviettes, small boxes of tea bags, biscuits, tea towel, 
sweets, mugs/tea cups, and the other one to hold things that are 
more male orientated eg. peanuts, lollies, sox, magazine, tissues, 
soap, talc etc.   Any items would be appreciated, just place them 
in the box on the piano.   Thank you!! 
Plans for the day are proceeding nicely.   We are now planning a 
brightly coloured banner which will be on display outside the 
church to advertise the Fair, plus making bunting to brighten up 
the hall.                                          Heather Gepp  0417 641 098  
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Worship Leader for Today:  Brian Gepp                    

Lectionary for Today: Pent. 16: Proverbs 22:1-2, 8-9, 22-

23, Psalm 125, James 2:1-10, 14-17, Mark 7:24-37. 

Reminder for Stewards 16.9.2018                                                     

Dave Rickard         Colin Theakstone 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – 

 Rev.  John Howard 

to 30th September 2018                          

Tel 0429 081 046 

 

Rev Anne Hewitt  

from 1st October  2018                                

Tel 0408 130  584 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after 
the service – we hope you will join with us.  More information  
is available from the Steward’s Table and displays scattered 
around “The Middle Hall”. 
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